
Olive Mary Stitt Elementary
“Hunger Doesn’t Take a Summer Vacation”  

Food Drive
Olive Mary Stitt Elementary School's "Hunger Doesn't Take a Summer Vacation" Food 

Drive was a huge success! Students and staff donated more than 300 bags of food and a 
small mountain of paper products to help the Wheeling Township Food Pantry during the 

upcoming summer months. Thanks to all of you for your caring and hard work!


